Board Report
January 6, 2017

Food – with winter upon us we will be doing some more comfort style foods, Hot dish, pasta, hearty items that will keep everyone thinking of warm weather. We also will be doing a soup menu for cozy creek which will have them able to do there own soups. They will be a pre made soup for the issue that new regulations as of 2017 will require calorie and information on each item that we sell. The quality of the product will be good and consistent. I have sampled all of these soups ahead of time and feel the standard is met as in flavor profile.
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Equipment – I received the 3 quotes for the dishwasher and have chose one that is an upgrade from the current one we have. I have also been in contact with capital city on getting a new pizza oven. I am still waiting for my uniforms that were ordered from the bookstore. I was hoping to have them by new semester but nothing as of yet. Hopefully soon so we can all look like a team.
   

Thanks,
Anthony Bauer



